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What is this and how can I get one that looks like my truck?  Details inside. 
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Badgerland F100’s Truck Club 
Honoring trucks from 1948-1972 

 
The Club Website is:  www.badgerlandf100s.com 
 
Current Club Officers* 
 
President*  Mike Connor – 2315 S. Syene Road, Madison, WI 53711 
   Phone (608) 274-6257  mikeconnor@charter.net 
 
Vice President* Dave Farmer – 205 N. Marietta Street, Verona, WI 53593 
   Phone (608) 845-6104 fordee8@yahoo.com 
 
Secretary*  Rick Pribbenow – 206 Maple Street, Sauk City, WI 53583 
   Phone (608) 643-2544 riknroz@charter.net 
 
Treasurer*  Chris Connor – 2315 S. Syene Road, Madison, WI 53711 
   Phone (608) 274-6257 mikeconnor@charter.net 
 
Newsletter Editor Rick Pribbenow – 206 Maple Street, Sauk City, WI 53583 
   Phone (608) 643-2544 riknroz@charter.net 
 
In this month’s newsletter: 
Page 3  Club Meetings, Birthdays, Vehicle Insurance 
Page 4  The Next Meeting 
Page 5  Car Shows/Swap Meets 
Page 6  Car Shows/Swap Meets…continued, Notable Car Guy Quotes 
Page 7  March Meeting Minutes 
Page 8  March Meeting Minutes…continued 
Page 9  Winter Banquet Photos 
Page 10 Winter Banquet Traveling Trophy Photos 
Page 11 From The Vice President 
Page 12 In The Garage 
Page 13 In The Garage…continued 
Page 14 In The Garage…continued 
Page 15 For Sale/Wanted 
Page 16 Club Membership Application  
Page 17 Smoken Pig Express & Bruce Horkey’s Wood & Parts Ads 
Page 18 Fatman Fabrications Ad 
Page 19 Visibolts Ad 
   
Send your article contributions, ideas, for sale or want ads, car/truck show dates, birthdays or events to 
the newsletter editor: 
 
Rick Pribbenow 
206 Maple Street 
Sauk City, WI 53583  or email them to riknroz@charter.net 
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Club Meetings 
April 18th – Floyd and Rita Johnson’s place in Cashton, WI (see page 4) 
May -   
 
 

Birthdays 
April     May     June 
4/07 Nancy Kerznar   5/01 Shane Hilgers   6/01 John Bitter 
4/15 Michael Jackson  5/11 Roger McDermott  6/05 Paul Rodrique   
4/17 Bruce Mohr   5/14 Abby Schneider  6/08 Paula Fedkenheuer 
4/17 Linda Pofahl Holly  5/15 Megan Favor   6/16 Scott Jackson 
4/17 Vance Krebsbach  5/24 David Kerznar   6/18 Megan Blanchard 
4/18 Dennis Wejnowski  5/24 Roberta Rush   6/20 Andrew Mysembourg 
4/22 Barb Mohr   5/30 Jasmine McDermott  6/20 Dustin Bokath 
4/22 Amy McDermott       6/23 Wyatt Mundt 
4/28 Rick Pribbenow       6/25 Emily Stuckman 
4/30 Victor Sessoms       6/26 Ros Pribbenow 
          6/27 Dylan Guthrie 
          6/29 Greg Schneider 
          6/29 Daryl Fedkenheuer 
          6/30 Les Berg 
 
 

When shopping for Classic, Hot Rod or Specialty 
Vehicle Insurance 
 
Things to consider: 
 
1.  Agreed Value, Stated Value or Cash Value Insurance – Do you know the differences? 
 
2.  What is Covered? 
 
3.  How is the Company’s Claims Service? 
 
4.  How is the Company’s Reputation? 
 
5.  How is the Company’s Customer Service?  
 
6.  Are there any Usage, Storage or Mileage Restrictions? 
 
7.  Policy Price? 
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The Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting is Sunday, April 18th, at the home of Floyd & Rita Johnson in rural Cashton, 
WI.  Lunch will start at 12:00 noon and the meeting will start at 1:00pm.  Please bring a dish to 
pass, a chair to sit on and your favorite beverages. 
 
Floyd & Rita’s address is E8950 Peaceful Valley Road, Cashton, WI 54619. 
Directions are below, but if you should get lost, call Floyd or Rita at (608) 654-5990. 
 
From the Madison area, take Hwy 14 West to Westby, turn onto Hwy 27 North and go 
approximately 4.5 miles to Peaceful Valley Road.  Turn Right onto Peaceful Valley Road and 
watch for fire #E8950. 
 
From the Beaver Dam area take Hwy 33 West to Cashton, turn South onto Hwy 27 for 2.4 miles 
to peaceful Valley Road.  Turn Left onto Peaceful Valley Road and watch for fire #E8950. 
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Car & Truck Shows/Swap Meets 
Note:  Please contact the Editor if you have any show information you would like posted in the 
newsletter. 
April 
4/24-4/25 Spring Jefferson Swap Meet/Car Show, 6am-5pm – Jefferson, WI 
May 
No date  Drive the Mile by Losers Car Club – Milwaukee, WI 
5/1  Vintage Torque Fest – A National Event w/TV host Dennis Gage, Farley, IA 
5/2  J.C Whitney Car Show, LaSalle, IL 
5/7-5/8  Boondocker’s Street Rods 34th Annual Car Show – Concord, WI 
5/8  Hunnert Car Heads Up Nostalgia Drag Racing – 1963 & older, Union Grove, WI 
5/13-5/15 F-100 Supernationals – Pigeon Forge, TN 
5/16  Wonewoc Old Fashioned Days - Wonewoc, WI 
5/21-5/23 Goodguys Nashville Nationals @ Titan Stadium - Nashville, TN 
5/22-5/23 Dells Automotion at Noah’s Ark, 8am-5pm – WI Dells, WI 
5/23  WI Early Mustangers All Ford Show & Swap, Ewald’s Venus Ford – Cudahy, WI 
June 
No date  Deforest Auto Show – Fireman’s Park, Deforest, WI 
6/5-6/12 Hot Rod Power Tour – Starts in Newton, IA, then to Springfield, IL, on to DuQuoin, IL, then to 

Bowling Green, KY, then on to Chattanooga, TN, then Birmingham, AL and ending in Mobile, AL 
6/12 30th Midwest F-100 Nationals/ Twin City F-100’s – Clear Lake, IA 
6/12 4th Annual Scrap Drive, 1965 & older, Boone County Fairgrounds, Belvidere, IL 
6/11-6/13 Goodguys Hot Rod Nationals @ O’Reilly Raceway Park – Indianapolis, IN 
6/12-6/13 Taste of WI Dells Car Show – WI Dells, WI 
6/18-6/20 Back to the 50’s – MSRA, Minnesota State Fairgrounds – St. Paul, MN 
6/18-6/20 Wizards of Rods 28th Annual Fun Run – Warrens, WI 
6/24-6/26  The Great Smoky Mountain F-100 Run – Pigeon Forge, TN  
6/26  28th Annual F-100 Western Nationals – Anaheim, CA 
6/26  Saturday in the Park Car Show – Angell Park, Sun Prairie, WI 
6/26  20th Annual Rods-N-Relics Car Show, 8am-5pm – Upper Lime Kiln Park, Grafton, WI 
6/27  Cruzin’ Portage Car Show, 8am-3pm – Veteran’s Memorial Field – Portage, WI 
July 
No date  3rd Annual Armory All Car Show by WI Army National Guard – Madison, WI 
7/2-7/4  Goodguys Heartland Nationals @ Iowa State Fairgrounds – Des Moines, IA 
7/3  Witwen 4th of July Parade – Witwen, WI 
7/8-7/11 Iola Old Car Show & Swap Meet – Iola, WI 
7/9-7/11 Goodguys Nationals @ Ohio Expo Center – Columbus, OH 
7/9-7/11 23rd Annual Ozarks Run/Show-Me F-100’s – Branson, MO 
7/11  Blanchardville Car Show – Blanchardville, WI 
7/18  Soerens Ford All Ford Car Show – Brookfield, WI 
No date  Ballweg Ford All Ford Car Show – Sauk City, WI 
7/17  Reedsburg Classic Car Show & Swap Meet – Reedsburg, WI 
7/17  Edgerton Tobacco Heritage Days Car & Truck Show – Edgerton, WI 
No date  Friends of East Troy Airport Fly-In/Drive-In – East Troy, WI 
7/24  Tired Iron Promotions Swap Meet & Car Show – Edgerton, WI 
No date  Hospice Alliance Car Show – Kenosha, WI 
No date  9th Annual Fox Lake Firefighters Car Show & Swap – Fox Lake, WI 
7/31  Deerfield Rod & Gun Club Car Show, Deerfield, WI 
7/31-8/1 Elkhorn Swap Meet/Car Show, 6am-5pm – Elkhorn, WI 
August 
No date  Riverfest Auto Show – Watertown, WI 
No date  Platoon Run XXIII – Tomah, WI 
8/13-8/14 Symco Shakedown Traditional Hot Rod Show, Symco, WI 
8/15  32nd Annual Car Show in the Park – Frame Park, Waukesha, WI 
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Car & Truck Shows/Swap Meets…continued 
 
August 
No date  5th Annual O’Reilly Auto Parts Car Show & Swap Meet, Rockford Speedway, Rockford, IL 
8/20-8/22 Goodguys Blue Suede Cruise @ Summit Motorsports Park, Norwalk, OH 
8/21  Spring Green Car Show – Downtown Spring Green, Spring Green, WI 
September 
9/3-9/5  Goodguys Mid-Western Nationals @ Kansas Speedway – Kansas City, KS 
9/4  Pardeeville Car Show – Pardeeville, WI 
No date  3rd Annual Central Illinois All Truck Show – Peoria, IL 
9/12  Reedsburg Fall Festival Car Show, Reedsburg, WI 
No date  2nd Annual VFW Car Show – at 5337 Cty Hwy CV – Madison, WI 
9/17-9/18 21st Dash to the Dells & 7th Unofficial Panel Nationals – WI Dells, WI 
9/17-9/19 Goodguys Chicagoland Nationals @ Chicagoland Speedway – Joliet, IL 
9/19  Beloit Autorama Car Show – Beloit, WI 
9/25-9/26 Fall Jefferson Swap Meet/Car Show, 6am-5pm – Jefferson, WI 
9/25-9/26 Geneva Lake Classic Car Rally, Lake Geneva, WI 
No date  Bailey’s Harbor Autumnfest 17th Annual Car Show – Bailey’s Harbor, WI 
October 
10/3  20th Annual Downtown West Allis Classic Car Show – West Allis, WI 
10/9  Hunnert Car pile-up, Decatur, IL 
10/15-10/17 Goodguys Nostalgia Nationals @ Beech Bend Raceway Park – Bowling Green, KY 
10/29-10/31 Goodguys Southeastern Nationals @ Lowe’s Motor Speedway – Charlotte, NC 
 
The following websites have more information and show locations: 
www.oldride.com/events/wisconsin.html  www.wisconsincollectorcar.com 
www.carshowguide.com    www.carshownews.com 
www.carshowstoday.com    www.hubcapcafe.com 
 
 

Notable Car Guy Quotes: 
 
"If you need a helping hand, you will find one at the end of your sleeve" - Henry Ford 
 
"If everything seems under control, you're just not going fast enough" - Mario Andretti  
 
“It's done when it'll run” - Don Garlits  
 
"Park there like you own the place" - Gene Winfield 
 
"It's a massive motor in a tiny, lightweight car" - Carroll Shelby 
 
"Wheels, Tires, Headlights and Gauges are what make a Hot Rod" - the late Dee Wescott 
 
“I didn't build it hoping for your approval...I built it because it meets mine” – the late Dee Wescott  
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The March Meeting Minutes 
The March meeting was at the Prairie du Sac Town Hall in Prairie du Sac, WI.  We had 30 adults, 4 kids 
and 0 trucks.  Rick Linskens and Nada smoked the pork and chicken to a wonderful flavor.  Club 
members brought all other kinds of food and desserts.  It was all very tasty.  Good job everyone, it was a 
wonderful turnout! 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:08pm. 
 
Reports from Officers 
 
Secretary – Rick read the minutes in short from the February meeting.  Have registration forms for the 
Show-Me F-100’s show in July.  Photo album is done and on display today. 
  
Treasurer/Membership – Chris read the balance in the checkbook.  We gained 8 new lifetime members 
and added an impressive 18 new members in the last year!  She stated that we currently have 65 
families in the club.  Chris then explained and passed around a copy of the financial statement.  She said 
after all the bills were paid for Dash 20, the club was still in the black.  Since we were on the Dash 20 
subject, Mike added that the raffles and the donations greatly helped us on the frame project, keeping 
the costs minimal to the club for items purchased.  Greg Schneider asked how much the show cost us to 
put on and Chris responded with a dollar figure.  Also, Chris mentioned that we have no new members 
since the last meeting, but we do have new lifetime members, Floyd & Rita Johnson. 
  
Vice President – Dave started by saying the club decals will be made up soon-possibly within the next 
couple of weeks.  He will update us when they are ready. 
 
President – Mike spoke briefly on the letter to Tim Lincoln concerning the frame.  Tim said that he hasn’t 
decided what he will be doing with it yet. 
 
Time to hand out the voting ballots. 
  
OLD BUSINESS  
 
Registration envelopes were done and mailed.  Beg letters were sent and we have received some 
donations already.  We have also received emails from some who will not be contributing to us as in past 
years.  Mike said we have some older vendor banners that we use at the Dash which will be given away 
at some point.  Trevor is busy doing promotions.  Wally was asked about trophies and said he received a 
new list from Dave Farmer, otherwise nothing else received at this time.  Dash 21 show flyers are ready 
and available today.  This years’ #1 registration is Dave Farmer.  Mike encouraged all of us to sign up 
A.S.A.P.  Mike said he had received a thank you note from Gordon Djuren for the memorial the club 
made to Gordon’s church in honor of his late wife Sharon Djuren. 
 
Dean Malin then suggested that the club do something to honor Nick Pieffer’s memory like a memorial 
each year.  Greg Masters suggested a “Fit & Finish” award at the Dash.  This was well received.  Dean 
said he would make this year’s award.  Scott Jackson asked if we could have door magnets made for the 
service/courtesy vehicle used at the Dash each year.  Dave Farmer volunteered to do the artwork for 
them.  With voting finished, the ballots were collected and counted by Julie Farmer. 
 
Mike then asked for any other old business – hearing none we moved on to new business. 
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The March Meeting Minutes…continued 
 
Our Dash 21 Chairs 
Show Chair, Cruise Chair, Contract & Flyer – (Mike & Chris Connor) 
Crapper Wrangler – Mike Connor 
Registration Chair – (Bill Watkins)  
Door Prize Chair – (Chuck Blanchard)  
Promotions Chair – (Trevor Rush) 
Artwork Chair – (Sean Connor) 
Trophy Chair – (Wally Zeien) Call Wally at (262) 374-9661 or email him at:  wallyz79@yahoo.com  
Kids Games –  
Adult Games –  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Mike mentioned that we should give a hand to Rick Linskens & Nada for the awesome meat they 
prepared for us today.  Newly coined words were:  Porktastic! and Chickenrific!   
 
Dave Farmer mentioned that Floyd Johnson’s employer, Chaseburg Manufacturing, has these cool 
mailbox toppers (as seen on the front cover of this month’s newsletter) that they are now making.  
Normally they are $24.95, but to Badgerland F-100 club members, they are only $15.95.  Currently they 
have the Ford unibody design with many other Ford truck designs coming from 1948 on up.  See Floyd 
or call Floyd to place your order.  They come in 2 colors, gray hammered and copper hammered finishes. 
 
Floyd and Rita Johnson volunteered to have the April meeting on Sunday, April 18th.  Lunch at 12:00pm 
and meeting at 1:00pm.  They ask that you bring a chair, a dish to pass and your favorite beverages. 
 
Jeff Mundt stood up and thanked everyone for the gifts that the club gave to him and Crystal for the use 
of their shop during the frame project. 
 
Mike asked for any other new business – hearing none it was on to the fun awards until all the votes 
were tallied. 
 
Julie Farmer announced that the current officers have been re-elected for 2010.  The voting for the 
traveling trophies was as follows: 
 
Stock Truck – Scott Jackson 
Custom Truck – Todd & Shari Showers 
Most Improved Truck – Wally Zeien 
Truck of the Year – Wally & Julie Zeien 
Member of the Year – Jeff Mundt 
Family Award – Jeff & Crystal Mundt 
 
Motion to close made by Greg Masters and seconded by Shari Showers. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:18pm. 
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Winter Banquet Photos 

           
Yummy!  When do we eat?             Call on Mark Favor (r) for maximum flames.  
 

    
Scott Jackson (l) if you want to get there faaasst!  Mike Connor gets skunked by Dave Farmer! 
 

  
Wally made Mike Connor (r) a drag racing chair. We had a great turnout at the 2010 Winter Banquet. 
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Winter Banquet Traveling Trophy Photos 

  
Member of the Year – Jeff Mundt    Truck of the Year – Wally & Julie Zeien 

  
Stock Truck of the Year – Scott Jackson   Custom Truck of the Year - Todd Showers 
 

  
Most Improved Truck – Wally & Julie Zeien  The Family Award goes to Jeff (r) & Crystal Mundt 
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From the Vice President 
 
 
 
Dear Fordsters, 
 
Let me start by saying it was great to see the large turnout for the Winter Banquet. We saw 
some folks that haven’t been around much as well as most of the regulars. The food was 
provided by Smoken Pig, and was absolutely fantastic. The pork was super tender as was the 
chicken. The fun awards were a little light in volume this year. I remember there being more 
people involved in the past. I don’t know if people are afraid of participating due to the sheer 
brilliance of my awards, or if they just want me to carry the load. If it is in fact the latter, I may 
have to reconsider my role as Vice President. If it’ll get more people active in the club I’ll step 
down. I’d say tell me what you think, but nobody ever does. 
 
I would next like to re-visit my letter from last month. I warned you all about the dangers of the 
youth of America not seeing the classics including the staple American Graffiti. Well it seems 
that at least one person took me seriously. 
 

 
 
I would like to commend Sean Connor for taking up the quest and running with it. My only fear is 
that he may have run too far as the accompanying photos indicate. I am at a loss with what to 
do about this since it is the first physical indication that you people actually pay attention to what 
have to say. I will admit that the power rush is awesome! I shall ponder the scope of my new 
found powers until next month when I see you, my new foal of minions next month. 
 
Dave Farmer, Vice President 
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In The Garage with Dean Malin 
Hi Everyone, 
 
It’s been awhile but I’d thought I would give our great newsletter editor a contributing article.  It’s been a real long 
winter this year, the weather is turning and I hope everyone is looking to get the trucks out and either do some work 
on them or get them ready for a summer of cruising. I have been out working on my panel some. I would say I 
average about 5 to 10 hours a week on it. So here are some pictures for you to take a look at. 
 

     
Sandblasting frame.   (9/09)                                Frame blasted, rattle can primed, rolling (10/09) 
 

    
Metal patching- Drivers door and back.  (12/10)        Rear door opening drivers side, bottom. (1/10) 
 
I was having fun doing all the work on the panel this winter until I started looking at how bad that area was below 
the rear panel doors. I literally did not know where to start. At this time it was early February, the floor was still in 
and decided that it all had to come out. So taking my time and lots of pictures I had it apart.  For all you pickup 
guys, it must be nice just to have a box in the back! I really have an appreciation for all the guys that have built a 
panel now! Oh, I thank Greg Schneider and Mike Connor for talking hours on the phone with me while I asked 
questions. What the HECK was Henry thinking?  Oh well I finally did get it figured out and moved on. 
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In The Garage with Dean Malin…continued 
 

   
Backward engineering just like area 51,                           Just pictures of more ROT! 
one spot weld at a time!                                   

  
 

 
 
Repair patches not all that hard to make just took time. 
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In The Garage with Dean Malin…continued 
 
This was the hard part. All the weight of the panel, from the wheel wells back rest on these two spots. One on each 
side. This view is looking back at the rear splash pan. From under the panel. This support connects to the 2 above 
patch panels. It also supports the door strikers.   
 

      
The cleco in the picture on left supports the piece of metal in the right picture.  This is the same area as picture #4,  
“Rear door opening”.  (3/16/10) 
 
I thought that the above left patch panel was going to be tough, but now I believe that it is going to be the easy one.  
It is sandblasted so all the thin metal is gone. Should be a piece of cake!  Yeah Right!  Keep working on them and 
driving them.  Stop on in when you’re in the area!  You’re all welcome! 
 
Dean Malin, Walworth, WI. 
 
Who will be my next “In The Garage” subject?  Find out next month. 
 
As always, your club members are a great source for information, locating parts or a helping hand.  Call one 
sometime or arrange for a work party.  You’ll be glad you did! 
 
See you down the road! 
 
Rick Pribbenow 
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For Sale/Wanted 
(Please notify the editor know when your item is sold/found so your ad can be removed.) 
 

Wanted  
Need 1953 F-100 Hood in nice condition.  Contact Mark Petrowsky at (414) 281-1656 or (414) 238-8071 
(WI) 
 
Need good grille for a 1955 F series.  Call Wally @ (815) 474-6356 
 

For Sale 

   
Chaseburg Manufacturing, has these cool mailbox toppers (as seen on the front cover of this 
month’s newsletter) that they are now making.  Normally they are $24.95, but to Badgerland F-100 
club members, they are only $15.95.  Currently they have the Ford unibody design with many other 
Ford truck designs coming from 1948 on up.  See Floyd Johnson or call Floyd at (608) 654-5990 to 
place your order.  They come in 2 colors, gray hammered and copper hammered finishes. 
 
1964 Ford truck radiator for sale – $25.00.  Call Ruthanne at (608) 921-1838 (WI) 
 
1965 F-350 dually, 6 cylinder, 4 speed, TN truck - $750.00/obo.  Call Scott Jackson @ (309) 657-8632 
(IL) 
 
(4) Keystone Classic wheels 5 X 5.5 bolt pattern w/spinners and lug nuts - $100.00. 
Call Scott Jackson @ (309) 657-8632 (IL) 
 
1955 F-100 panel truck from NV, complete, no rust.  Call Tim Lincoln @ (407) 761-3202 (FL) 
 
1953-1956 Hood Tilt Kits - $250.00 each.  Call Greg Schneider @ (309) 231-3232 (IL) 
 
Cleaning shed.  Must sell 1956 parts:  Short box fender-right rear, no dents or rips or rust holes - 
$100.00.  Front E brake cable, new - $20.00.  Make an offer on the following:  Head light trim rings and 
buckets, blower motor, spare dash.  Miscellaneous parts. 
Please call Mark @ (920) 629-6960 (WI) 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

For Rent (vehicle storage) 
I currently have 2 spaces available in a nice clean newer shed with cement floor.  Rent is $45.00/month 
short term and $30.00/month long term.  For more info, call Ruthanne Koeshall @ (608) 921-1838 (WI) 
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“Thank You” to Bruce Horkey for his continued support of the 
Badgerland F100s Truck Club and “Dash to the Dells 20 & 6th Unofficial Panel Nationals” 
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